
With regard to the above two Planning Applications I would like to register our objections 
against the a further two lodge houses being built, plus the proposed new road access to 
connect with the roundabout at Judges Hill.  

There are currently two Lodge Houses in existence, these replaced the original Lodges House 
for Northaw House, and were already built outside the normal guidlines, the glass house 
being replaced by a Georgian Style Mansion, making some developer millions. Two more 
unnecessary Lodge Houses would be built solely to make yet another developer million, and 
most probably be out of keeping with the original house and the conservation area it is in.

The proposed road would go past one of the existing Lodge Houses, causing the owner of 
that property much destress and regret of purchasing that property.  I am sure they would 
never have purchased it if there was a prospect of a new road being put in immediately past 
their property.  Also a road coming out of this extrance would a danger to traffic coming up 
Judges Hill.  This road exit is also totally unnecessary as the existing exit in place is adequate 
and much safer to all other road users.


